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Product Discontinuation 

 

Dear Weil-McLain Distributors,  

At Weil-McLain, we are continually striving to simplify and improve our full 

portfolio offering. With our current Evergreen and new ECO Tec gas boiler 

lines, we continue to deliver product with additional functionality and 

features at better price points. 

As we continue to streamline and simplify, we are discontinuing the WM97+ 

and the ECO boiler lines. Of course, we will continue to support these 

boilers with parts and service. 
 

 

 

Alternatives: 

 Weil-McLain has a wide selection of product alternatives. Our award 

winning Evergreen 70-155 sizes are direct replacements.   
 Our new ECO Tec boiler line has heat only sizes of 80, 110, 150 and 199 

MBH input, and also combi versions in 110, 150 and 199 sizes.   
 Other alternatives include our Ultra, and AquaBalance that is 

available in both heat only and combi versions.    
 

BUT WAIT….there’s more!   

In the following days, Weil-McLain will announce the 2020 Fall Buy-Up 

Program; saving you money with a deep discount on the remaining WM97+ 

boilers and matching Aqua Logic indirect fired water heater (limited 

quantity left - first come, first served).   

As always, thank you for your support of Weil-McLain products and services. 

 

 


